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Kosciuszko Wild Horse Heritage Act 2018 
The Draft Kosciuszko National Park Wild Horse Heritage Management Plan is 

available for community feedback 
 

The draft plan has been prepared to meet the requirements of the Kosciuszko Wild Horse 
Heritage Act 2018. The draft plan identifies the heritage value of sustainable wild horse 
populations within identified parts of Kosciuszko National Park and sets out how that 
heritage value will be protected while ensuring other environmental values of the park are 
also maintained.  

The draft plan is available on the Environment, Energy and Science Have Your Say website 
at https://www.environment.nsw.gov.au/get-involved/have-your-say. 

You can have your say on the draft plan via: 

• the Have Your Say website 
• emailing npws.wildhorses@environment.nsw.gov.au 
• posting your submission to: The Project Team, Kosciuszko National Park Wild Horse 

Heritage Management Plan, NPWS, PO Box 472, Tumut NSW 2720. 

 
Submissions on the draft plan close on 2 November 2021. 

Your comments on the draft plan may include ‘personal information’. See 
www.environment.nsw.gov.au/help/privacy.htm for information on how we will treat any 
personal information you provide. 
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